
 

 

 

Memorandum 

 

Date:   April 10, 2024   

 

To:             Vice Mayor Oscar Puig-Corve 

                        Councilman Rafael Pineyro  

            Councilwoman Digna Cabral  

                        Councilwoman Maureen Porras 

 

From:             Mayor Christi Fraga 

    

Subject:          Fourth of July Parade  

                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

Introduction 

 

By way of this memorandum, I am requesting support from my colleagues for organizing a Fourth 

of July parade that will involve various community groups and organizations. I believe that a grand 

parade will not only bring our community together but also showcase the spirit of unity and 

patriotism. The parade would include the participation of the Civil Air Patrol, the Girl Scouts and 

Boy Scouts Troops 550, the United States Southern Command, and the Miami-Dade County Fire 

Rescue Department, their involvement will not only add value to the event but also highlight the 

diverse contributions of these groups to our community. 

 

Background 

 

I kindly request that our staff research the feasibility of organizing this parade. Specifically, I would 

appreciate it if they could provide us with a cost estimate for the event and suggest a suitable 

route for the parade. It is important for us to determine if it is possible to execute this Fourth of 

July parade successfully and within our budget. 

 

I truly hope that this parade will bring our community together to celebrate our nation’s 

independence. I am confident that as a City, we can create a memorious occasion that will 

embody the values of freedom, unity and patriotism.  
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Recommendation 

 

I believe that this parade will not only be a memorable event for our residents but also a great 

opportunity to celebrate our community's achievements and values. Your support and input in 

this matter are crucial, and I look forward to working together to make this Fourth of July 

celebration a success. 

 

 


